
September 25, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Sandy Torigoe 

Minutes Unit, Office of the Executive Officer 

Board of Education, City of Los Angeles 

P.O. Box 3307 

Los Angeles, CA 90051 

 

Dear Sandy: 

 

Thank you for all of the help you provided in connection with our Los Angeles public hearing.  All 

of us were very pleased with the way things went.  The facilities were perfect for the hearing.  You 

were great to work with and we really appreciate your cooperation. 

 

Again, thanks for everything.  You made things very easy for us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


